

BOARD OF TRUSTEES

February 3, 2009

Jan Reicher PRESIDENT

Bill Graham Foundation C/o Ms. Laura E. Mason Jewish Community Federation

Howard Simon VICE PRESIDENT

121 Steuart Street San Francisco, CA 94105

Dane Ross

Dear Ms. Mason:

Matt Chanoff SECRETARY

Mars Dallings Co. 1. 1. 15 C

Marc Dollinger

On behalf of all of us at Brandeis Hillel Day School, we gratefully acknowledge the generous grant of \$1,000 from the Bill Graham Foundation for our Marin Campus Music Program.

Cathy Dobbs Goldstein Eve Bernstein MEMBERS AT LARGE

Jacques Adler

The music program at our Marin Campus is much-beloved by students and families alike. It also plays a vital role in teaching our students about Jewish culture through music, combining the joys of learning how to sing and play instruments with pride in our cultural and spiritual background. The Bill Graham Foundation's gift will allow us to purchase technology that will allow us to translate music passed down through oral tradition to sheet music, which is instrumental in our students' ability to learn the songs. We are so grateful for this.

Irene Altman
Rose Barlow
Rick Burg
Roberta Cohn
Sarah Fenner
Anita Friedman
Sam Lauter
Debra Nelson
Lisa Douglass Pearlmutter
Karren Shorofsky
Kevin Waldman
Amy Wollman
Howard Zack
Eric Zimmerman

As stipulated in the transmittal letter, we would be delighted to provide a report on the use of the funds upon request.

Again, we remain truly thankful for the Bill Graham Foundation's gift and its continued support of our school. Thank you.

hank you

Steve Ganz PRESIDENT SF PARENT ASSOCIATION Sincerely.

Head of Scho

Tracey Klapow CO-PRESIDENT MARIN PARENT ASSOCIATION

Brian Lurie Ron Kaufman Irving Rabin

Dr. Barbara C. Rosenberg

Chaim Heller